NG3 Jimtown

Character. Community. Change.

Good Evening NG3 Jimtown Friends!

If you haven't already heard, we had a funding shortage coming into the end of December
and through a combination of an offer to match all other offers, and some individuals

and churches stepping up we have been funded through the end of this school year. This
was an awesome display of support from our community and a great start for us to gain
momentum. Our hope is that this support continues so that we are not in the same
position next year. Thank you to all of those that stepped up to help us out and show

us how God truly was waiting to answer our prayers.

CONTINUED PRAYERS

Please continue your prayers for our program and the impact that we are able to make
with the students of our community. Continue to pray for our host families and especially
our huddle leaders as they spend time each week figuring out what subject they are being
lead to discuss and for them to be able to put it together in a way that our students
understand and grow from.

HOLIDAY HUDDLES
As we moved through the holidays our groups met one final time for the year and

celebrated Christmas. We had a couple of groups do a white elephant gift exchange to
end the year with some seriously funny games of Dirty Bingo to sort out the gifts.
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Football huddle lead by Phil Laws.

The cheer group lead by Tammy Vandervort celebrated by making and decorating cookies
and stuffing 55 goodie bags.



Cheer group lead by Tammy Vandervort.

NG3 PLAYER OF THE WEEK

We were able to talk to the Lady Jimmies basketball team earlier this month about
Perseverance and present our first Player of the Week award to Jordyn Sandoval. Jordyn
worked very hard this year and unfortunately had to watch her team get their first win
from the sidelines as she will be having season ending knee surgery later this month.
Please pray for her and her family as they work through this injury. She is still an
important part to the basketball team as she helps to lead them from the sideline.



Thank you friends for your continued support and the opportunity to serve this community
through NG3!

Phil

Phil Laws
Director of NG3 at Jimtown High School
phil@ng3.org

Easiest ways to donate...

Bill Pay: The best way to donate is to use your BillPay option online with your bank. You
will need to set NG3 as a "payee" and the address P. O. Box 1429, Snellville GA 30078.
The phone number is 678-772-9966. Please make sure to put "Jimtown" in the "memo"
section of the draft to ensure that it goes to the NG3 budget for NG3 Jimtown.

Personal checks: Make your check payable to "NG3" with Jimtown in the memo to
ensure it goes to the NG3 budget for Jimtown. Mail to P. O. Box 1429, Snellville GA 30078.

Online: Visit http://ng3.org/donate/ and choose the amount you want to donate or type
amount in the "other" box. Choose the frequency tab. Fill in personal information and
choose Jimtown as the School.



